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Zoning Inspector

From: Kevin L. Olvany <klo@canandaiguanewyork.gov>

Sent: Monday, March 19, 2018 9:55 AM

To: Zoning Inspector

Cc: dfinch@townofcanandaigua.org

Subject: RE: Star Cider County Referral

Eric 

 

I thought Doug told me the Town or applicant withdrew that application (not the county).  Here is a screen shot of the 

Town’s Design Criteria that requires Water Quality Treatment.  Looking at Tom Harvey’s comments- I absolutely agree 

that our project on FLCC could incorporate their water quality needs.   

 

 

Thanks 

 

Kevin Olvany CPESC CPSWQ 

Watershed Program Manager 

Canandaigua Lake Watershed Council 

205 Saltonstall St.  

Canandaigua, NY 14424 

585 396-3630 

Kevin.Olvany@canandaiguanewyork.gov 

www.canandaigualake.org 
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From: Zoning Inspector [mailto:zoninginspector@townofcanandaigua.org]  

Sent: Monday, March 19, 2018 8:50 AM 

To: Kevin L. Olvany <klo@canandaiguanewyork.gov> 

Cc: dfinch@townofcanandaigua.org 

Subject: Star Cider County Referral 

 

Kevin, 

 

As we spoke about last week, the County did not withdraw the application. See their comments from the OCPB meeting 

attached. Let me know if you have any questions. 

 

Eric A. Cooper 
Zoning Inspector 

Town of Canandaigua 

ecooper@townofcanandaigua.org 

585-394-1120 x2254 

 


